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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

This is a no brainer. Bring back power to we the tax paying parents where it belongs. 

Oregon has the worst graduation rates in the country and many failed public schools 

with lousy administrators and teachers who are bought out and beholden to the self-

serving liberal policied unions that care more about the teachers needs and interests 

than the childrens and parents. Give us the choice of where we want to send our 

children. Please vote YES on HB-4161. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


